September 14, 1995
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Dear Dick:

NOILY

I um writing to confirm our telephone conversation uf widay regarding my letter to you ot
September 13, which outlined the terms of a proposed joint venture using three corporations. On
MH Qﬁﬂf_'ﬂ"m?:}!ﬂ Notitiratiop Othice vop ennfirmed vaynogmewtadal o

Act. We discussed your view that the formation of the IRC §501(e) na -ft;r-m\_ﬁf m;-.grprm

VVLpVAMIULL @il UL YULLLE SELULIUGS, 1V L.ELR. §8ULL4V COUId NVt apply and therelore no tiling
will be required.

In our conversation, you stated that you did not agree with my conel iop that the lnter
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—!—‘——mmmewmmmm tnat the sizc of transaction test is met Ey the

combination. However, for now, I understand your position reganding that possible transaction.

Based upon your advice, (e parties intend 1o praceed with tion of the joint
venture without Gling under the Act. Please telephone me soon as possible if
you believe that [ have misstated in ag\W AAUIA VAT mava wma im atic «amoenonnti o 0
1 .
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